
INFLUENZA VACCINATION INFORMATION 

 

Influenza immunizations are required for all volunteers during flu season – 
October 1st through March 31st each year. 

Employee Health Services provides flu shots at no charge to volunteers, 
however you are welcome to receive your immunization elsewhere if you 
choose. Please retain any documentation provided to you when you receive 
you flu shot.  We will ask you to show this documentation to us to satisfy this 
requirement.  

Information on when and where LLUMC - Murrieta will offer influenza 
immunizations will be sent via email as soon as it becomes available.  

If you are under 18 years of age, you will not be able to volunteer during flu 
season. If you turn 18 before April 1st, please contact us so we can change 
your status and process you as an adult volunteer.   

IMPORTANT: You are not permitted to volunteer if you do not receive an influenza 
immunization. If you make the personal choice not to receive the immunization, your 
status will be changed to "In-Active". At this point, you cannot volunteer or record 
hours. If you would like to continue volunteering once Flu Season is over, we would 
love to have you back! Please contact us on, or after April 1st. At that time we will 
verify that all compliance items are met and reactivate your status. 

Please know that we value your service. You are asked to receive an influenza 
immunization for the safety of our patients. If your choice is not to receive the 
immunization, we hope to see you again in the spring! 

 

THANK YOU FOR MEETING YOUR COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS! 

Volunteer Services 

Phone: 951-704-1355  

Email: volunteersmurrieta@llu.edu 
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